
HDC Meeting Minutes – May 14th, 2021 
 
Attendance: Corey Rupp, Bob Brink, Kurt Knott, Channing Boe, Mike Johnson, Becky Adams, Neil 

Huewe   
Absent: Pete Stahnke 
 
Joe Fallon Goalie Camp – Camp is in good shape and full with 16 skaters. Coach reminder going out as 

well to come to any session but Friday is prefer. Four sessions happening with 1 Friday, 2 Saturday, and 
1 Sunday. 

Player Movement – It was asked about the new birth date and player movement with it. It is 

questioned that if you move up to stay with your grade that you cannot move back down in two years. 

We were not aware of a hard fast rule on that but will research and fine out guidance. But our goal is to 
keep the kids at the most appropriate level that fits for them.   

Coach Evaluations – Received about 30 coach evaluations. 95% are positive and a couple negative but 

nothing alarming. We will send out to the committee to review and decide if any further discussion is 
needed before coach selection next year. 

Sanford Power – Conversations with Board are working with Sanford to try and workout a plan for 
them to run dryland sessions next year. Ideally they would offer a couple times a week and BYHA could 
potentially cover fee and be able to offer and not rely on the coaches to have to organize and run. 

Tournaments – Discussed adding a 12UB and Squirt A tourney this year. Squirt A is still tough and we 

recommend holding off. But we would like to add the 12UB even though short on ice would be great to 
give that group a home tourney as some have not ever played in home tourney. We feel that one would 
be likely to fill pretty quickly.  

Mini Lumberjacks – We are moving forward well. Board agreed to cover the cost after $150 to keep 
the cost down.  

  

 

 
Respectfully submitted:  Corey Rupp 
 


